
AIRCRAFT CAMPING  

AOPA Fly-In Michael J Smith Field, May 20-21, 2016 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that pilots and guests may camp with their aircraft at the AOPA Fly-In at 

Michael J Smith Field in Beaufort NC on Friday, May 20 and Sat May 21.  Space is limited, so an RSVP 

and camping credentials will be required.  This is a first-come, first served opportunity, and once the 

camping area is full, aircraft will need to park in general transient parking and camping will be away from 

those aircraft. There is no charge for camping. 

 

How To RSVP 

To camp with your aircraft, you must RSVP by clicking here to register.  

 
Camping Area and Campsite Rules and Responsibilities 

 Please bring tie downs and/or chocks. 

 Only one tent per plane unless a second tent is needed for immediate family members. All tents must 
fit within the footprint of the aircraft. 

 Please use caution when starting engines to be certain pedestrians and other campers are safely 
away from the aircraft. 

 Alcohol beverage consumption is prohibited in the camping area. 

 Smoking is prohibited in the camping area.  

 Pets are not permitted in the camping area. 

 Coolers must remain secured at your campsite location. 

 Portable restroom facilities will be available to include hand washing stations. No shower facilities 

will be provided. This is “primitive camping,” so please be prepared for your personal comfort.  

 

Fire Safety 

o Beaufort-Morehead Airport Authority strictly prohibits wood campfires and charcoal grills 

anywhere on airport property and in the aircraft camping areas. 

 

Courtesy 

 Keep your campsite clean and your noise levels down.  

 Please leave campsites the way you found them and place all waste in appropriate receptacles. 

 Please do not hang laundry or other items. 

 Please maintain appropriate clothing modesty. 

 
 
 

https://ww2.eventrebels.com/er/Registration/StepRegInfo.jsp?ActivityID=15463&StepNumber=1&_ga=1.215535255.1643968104.1434631961

